
Endorsement Letter for Digital Literacy 

Curriculum Changes 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

[Insert Recipient Title] 

[Insert Organization/Institution Name] 

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Insert Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my strong endorsement for the proposed changes to the digital literacy 

curriculum as presented by [Insert Name of the Institution/Organization]. In today's increasingly 

digital world, equipping our students with essential digital skills is paramount to their success 

both academically and professionally. 

The updated curriculum focuses on critical areas such as coding, digital citizenship, and online 

safety--skills that are vital in preparing our students for future challenges. I believe that these 

changes will foster a more engaging learning environment and provide students with the 

competencies needed in a digital workforce. 

As an advocate for educational advancement and student success, I wholeheartedly support these 

changes and encourage others to do the same. By implementing this revised curriculum, we will 

ensure that our education system remains relevant and beneficial for all learners. 

Thank you for considering my endorsement. I look forward to seeing the positive impact this 

initiative will have on our school community. 

Sincerely, 

[Insert Your Name] 

[Insert Your Title] 

[Insert Organization/Institution Name] 

[Insert Contact Information] 


